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ADVANCE NOTICE OF ROAD CONSTRUCTION 

AND PARKING RESTRICTION 
 

Date: October 16, 2019 
To: Residents and Business Merchants of the City of Redwood City                              
 

G. Bortolotto & Company, Inc. is contracted with the City of Redwood City, Public Works Department for the Whipple and Veterans 
Overlay Project, STPL-5029(033). 

G Bortolotto & Company, Inc. will perform roadway improvements in your area consisting of: Asphalt Concrete Base Repair, 
Grinding, Paving, Adjustment of Utilities and Monuments to Grade, Loop Installation, Pavement Markings and Striping. Weather 
permitting, this portion of the work is expected to start on the evening of Sunday, October 27th and be completed by the 
morning of Friday, November 15th.  

Work Hours: 8:00PM – 6:00AM 

NOTE: The asphalt work will create some noise. There will be back-up alarms and a limited amount of jack-hammering. Our 
machinery for grinding and paving is actually rather quiet. The sophistication of our grinder has a fan on the conveyor belt that sucks 
in the dust and forces it into the drum where it is drowned out with water which controls the emission of dust. We will have our own 
sweeper on site for daily clean-up of any debris. 

Traffic through the work zone and access to each property will be maintained as much as possible, however delays may occur. 
Emergency vehicle access will be accommodated at all times. To help direct traffic, professionally trained flaggers and traffic 
control signs will be implemented in accordance to City and Caltrans approved Traffic Control Plans.  

“No Parking Tow Away” signs will be posted at least 2 days in advance of each workday. These signs will have the dates and times 
when on-street parking must be prohibited in order to facilitate the construction activities. Please make sure you or your employees 
are not parked in the roadway during the times posted on these temporary signs. When work is completed, the signs will be 
removed. 

As one can anticipate during any project of this nature, unforeseen circumstances or weather conditions may affect construction 
scheduling. If this occurs it may be necessary to amend the date for work on your street. Please note that we are committed to 
complete the road construction as efficiently as possible. However if the roadway is too wet, we will not be able to work even 
though the “No Parking” is still posted. As soon as the weather is favorable we will resume.  

Your cooperation is appreciated while we make these improvements to your roadway. If you have any questions, please call              
G. Bortolotto & Company at (650) 595-2591. 

Thank you, 

G. Bortolotto & Company, Inc  
 
 
 
 
 


